
Growers in the North Kings Groundwater Sustainability Agency:
Using surface water makes all of us more sustainable.

North Kings Groundwater Sustainability Agency is working in cooperation with 
Fresno Irrigation District (FID) to encourage growers to retain their flood irriga-
tion systems to be able to use surface water when available. Strategies to help 
improve groundwater conditions include: 
•	 Using flood irrigation systems in wetter years instead of drip.
•	 When FID has excess water available, take delivery and spread for on-

farm recharge or storage in a local, private pond. 
•	 Contact FID to explore options for using drip or micro irrigation sys-

tems directly off an FID canal.
These conscious water management decisions benefit our groundwater supply 
and the overall regional water supply. To make it through future droughts, we 
need to store available water supplies in our underground aquifers.

Contact Us Today
Contact North Kings GSA Executive Director Kassy Chauhan 
at (559) 233-7161 or kchauhan@fresnoirrigation.com to 
discuss the benefits of maintaining both flood and drip/mi-
cro systems on your farm.

Stop Before You Convert
Growers in the Fresno Irrigation District service area are making 
decisions now to transition their irrigation system from flood to 
drip/micro. The North Kings Groundwater Sustainability Agency 
promotes keeping your irrigation methods flexible by maintain-
ing flood irrigation systems when installing a drip/micro system. 
Funding assistance may be available through State and Federal 
grants and existing programs.

Grower benefits from having both drip/micro and 
surface water flood irrigation systems:

•	 Improves local groundwater levels

•	 Increases water supply reliability

•	 Proactive approach for drought preparedness

•	 Improves groundwater quality 


